
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

From: Wendy Bybee 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Comment -Board meeting 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:36:14 AM 

Dear Board Members, 

Stop taking Citizens rights & freedoms away. Stop being discriminatory. 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to 
say "no" to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone 
to participate in a medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these 
vaccines qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require 
anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in society and 
especially at publicly-funded schools. 

Please consider this when it’s fully FDA approved. Please wait & consider this after 
full review/approval by the FDA. 

Please do not take freedoms away from students. 

Please consider your implications & responsibility to stand up for freedoms. 

Please be bold with integrity in defending people’s rights & liberties. 

Thank you. 
Signed a Concerned citizen of Las Vegas. 
Wendy 

Have a Wonderful day!! 


